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Steve, 
 
Collaborating with you on writing Financial Management for Design 
Professionals: The Path to Profitability has been one of the most 
satisfying collaborative experiences of my career. The book is among my 
proudest accomplishments. As the work developed, I was always excited 
to get revised material from you. Each version of the manuscript, as we 
passed it back and forth, just kept getting better and better, right down 
to our final exchange. I think we’ve done a really thorough job of 
explaining this valuable material that you’ve been presenting for years, 
in a clear, comprehensive, and compelling way. The book is going to be 
in print for a very long time. I’m thrilled that the book has become a 
reality, and that I was able to have a part in it. 

I’ve also learned a great deal from you, and not just about financial 
management. You’ve been steady as a rock throughout the entire crazy 
book development process, always focused on the goal of producing the 
best book we possibly could, never losing your cool, and always 
expressing your confidence in me for my contribution to the effort. 
That’s as good a definition of a true professional as any. You live by the 
principles you advocate, which is truly admirable. You inspire and 
motivate me to follow your example. 

It’s funny; when I first approached you I was a bit apprehensive about 
how well you and I would get along. Things have turned out exactly the 
opposite from what I expected. Our working relationship has been 
anything but difficult and challenging. We started the project as 
colleagues, but finished it as friends. All of which only proves how useless 
preconceived ideas are! 
 
Cheers, 
 
-Michael 
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